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WHOLE SCHOOL 
 
KITCHEN NEWS 
 
Please see attached our lunch menu for next week. 
 
WATER BOTTLES AND BREAK TIME SNACKS 
 
Please could you ensure your child has a water bottle in school. We are having an increasing number of 
children coming to the School Office asking for water.  We have a number of water stations located around 
the school for children to fill up during the day especially during this hot weather. 
 
We would also like to remind you all children should have a healthy snack at break time – no  
sweets/chocolate please. 
 
CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS 
 
Just a reminder that the closing date for ordering is Wednesday 3rd July. 
 
YEAR 6 PRODUCTION DRESS REHEARSAL – THURSDAY 11TH JULY 
 
We are very excited to let you know that Year 6 will be doing a dress rehearsal of their annual production to 
the whole school on Thursday 11th July: it is taking place at the theatre in the grounds of St. Edmunds School. 
We will be leaving school at 9.30am to walk up to the theatre for the performance to start at 10.15am. They 
will have a snack break and we will then walk back to school to have a packed lunch. All children will need 
to have a small snack, a packed lunch and water bottle with them on the day. If you feel your child would 
struggle to walk to the theatre, please let your child's teacher know as we will be taking the mini bus. If your 
child is entitled to a Free School Meal and you would like us to provide a lunch for them, please email 
shull@ststephensjuniorschool.co.uk. 

YEAR 3 

TOUCAN CLASS ASSEMBLY – WEDNESDAY 3RD JULY 
 
Toucan Class are looking forward to welcoming parents to their class assembly on Wednesday 3rd July.  It 
starts at 9.10am and will last no longer than 20 minutes. 
 

YEAR 4 

BROCKHILL COUNTRY PARK TRIP – WEDNESDAY 3RD JULY 
 
Just a reminder that all children will need a packed lunch and water bottle.  They can wear non-uniform but 
they will need to wear wellington boots and take spare trousers and trainers.  Please be guided by the 
weather forecast as they may need a waterproof coat or sun cream and a hat.  If your child is in receipt of 
free school meals and you want us to provide them with a packed lunch, please email 
shull@ststephensjuniorschool.co.uk. 



 

YEAR 5  

JAGUAR CLASS 

Jaguar Class will be going swimming again on Tuesday 2nd July.  Please ensure your child has their 
swimming kit in school.   

EMAILS THIS WEEK 
 
Please see below a list of correspondence that has been sent home via ParentMail this week in case you 
missed it:- 
 

Warm Weather Whole School 
Cast Information Year 6 
Parent Survey Whole School 
Kent Test Reminder Year 5 
Year 6 Production Ticket Information Whole School 
Year 6 Production Dress Rehearsal Information Years 3, 4 and 5 
Year 6 Rehearsal Details Year 6 
Class Transition Years 3, 4 and 5 

 
SECOND HAND UNIFORM 
 
We do have a supply of second-hand uniform in the School Office, jumpers, cardigans, trousers and skirts: 
in particular for the next 4 weeks, we have some girl’s Summer dresses.   Please come and see us if this is 
something we can help you with. 
 
Also, if you have any uniform that is in good condition, we are happy to take donations. 
 

TERM DATES 
 

Wednesday 3rd July Year 4 Brockhill Country Park Trip (please see your ParentMail 
account for details) 

 
Wednesday 3rd July    Toucan Class Assembly (9.10am) 
 
Wednesday 10th July    Seahorse Class Assembly (9.10am) 
 
Thursday 11th July    Whole School – Year 6 Production Dress Rehearsal 
 
Thursday 11th July    Year 6 Production (starts at 7pm) 
 
Friday 12th July    Year 6 Production (starts at 7pm) 
 
Friday 19th July    Year 6 Leaver’s Afternoon Assembly (details to follow) 
 
Friday 19th July    Last day of Term 6 
 


